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December 23, 1985

Wexpro
P.O. Box 458
Rock Springs, Wy 82902

Attn: Mr. Thomas Colson, Director Pet. Eng.
Dear Mr. Colson:

I want to thank you for the batch of Form 4's you recently
sent covering part of the 12N-100W area.

I have been working on a special project here at the
Commission for the last year, putting into the computer all the
wells in Colorado. Currently we are concentrating on all wells
that are not plugged and abandoned.

Recently I came to the 12N-100W area. Due to the age of
the Hiawatha Fields, many well files are missing or incomplete.

The Form 4's you sent on the following wells confirmed
their existence and we would appreciate copies of any other
forms you may have on them.

G. Kuykendall #3 NW SE 22-12N-100W
F. Wilson #4 NE NW 23-12N-100W
F. Wilson 5 SW NE 23-12N-100W
F. Wilson $7 SW NW 23-12N-100W
F. Wilson #11 SE NE 23-12N-100W
F. Wilson $14 SW NE 23-12n-100W
F. Wilson $#15 SE NE 23-12N-100W

There are six other wells that we need to confirm the
existence of, they are:

F. Wilson A Unit #£1 Iot 1 14-12N-100W
F. Wilson $6 SW 14-12N-100W

Wilson #3 ? 15-12N-100W
F. Wilson $10 SE NW 23-12N-100W
F. Wilson #12 SE NE 23-12N-100W
F. Wilson $13 NW NE 23-12n-100W

The above six wells have no well files here, we need a
Form 4 showing footages and current status for each, plus
copies of any other forms you may have on them.
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We have well files for the following two wells, but we
need to confirms their locations and update their status. A
Form 4 showing footages and current status would be helpful.

Whitford 1 Lot 1 16-12N-100W
F.L. Wilson #9 SE NE 22-12N-100W

All the wells listed in this letter with the exception of
Whitford #1 and Wilson #9 are missing well files here at the
Commission. I took their 1locations from the Operator-Lease
Verification Report Mountain Fuel Supply returned to us in
December 1984.

Again we thank you for the Form 4's you sent.

Sincerely,

Marcia Thoren




